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Dear AP Students: 

 

First of all, I hope you and your families are safe and healthy 

during these unprecedented times.  There are a lot of unknowns 

and being out of school for this long can bring on new stressors 

and unfamiliar feelings.  Please reach out to your school 

counselor through Schoology if you find yourself feeling isolated, 

anxious, or just want to touch base. 

I would like to encourage you to continue to study for your AP 

exams and do the best you can.  I know you are a group of 

intrinsically motivated and hardworking students.  However, if at 

this time you have changed your mind about taking any AP test, it 

is okay!  We support your decision.   

I want to highlight some new information that College Board has 

released that is important for you to know: 

• New exam dates are May 11th through May 22nd. Click on 

the link to see the full schedule of exams: 
https://apcoronavirusupdates.collegeboard.org/educators/taking-the-exams/ap-exam-schedule 

• If you have testing accommodations, they are built into the 

exam (extended time, breaks, etc) 

• If you decide to not take the exam, your $40 deposit fee will 

be refunded in June (keep in mind, you have up until the day 

before the exam to decide) 

• You will take your exams on a device at home 

• If you have questions about accessing a device, click on this 

link: https://collegeboard.tfaforms.net/74 

https://apcoronavirusupdates.collegeboard.org/educators/taking-the-exams/ap-exam-schedule
https://collegeboard.tfaforms.net/74


• There will be no multiple choice questions, only free 

response questions, and it is open note and open book 

• For more change updates, click on this link: 
https://apcoronavirusupdates.collegeboard.org/students 

 

If you still owe AP exam money, you will be able to pay online.  

You will be receiving an email from me with payment instructions 

and the amount you owe. 

College Board will be reaching out to you via email with more 

information regarding your AP exams.  Information regarding 

exam payment will be coming from us.  If you have questions, feel 

free to contact me or Ms. Monahan.  We are always here to 

support you! 

 

Ms. Tavernia and Ms. Monahan 
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